Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Jay Smithjay.smith@scdhhs.gov

9/16/2013 4:50:56 PM

RFI

Hey Christian,

| passed on Tony’s feedback to John. He is going to add the wording about mothers/continuous enrollment and will
hopefully release it soon. Legal approved it, so it’s all set whenever John is ready.

-Erica

Erica Brown

SC Department of Health and Human Services
1801 Main Street

Columbia, SC 29202

Office: (803) 898-3062

Mobile: (978) 895-1217

Email: Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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